California Energy Commission
DOCKETED

From: Gould, Angela@Energy 13-RPS-01
To: "kjhellwig@stoel.com";
CC: Kootstra, Mark@Energy; TN 71658
Subject: guestion on RPS enforcement regulations JUL 18 2013
Date: Thursday, May 09, 2013 11:50:00 AM
Kimberly,

Mark Kootstra forwarded me your question on the RPS Regulations being removed
from the May 8 Business Meeting agenda. Written comments were due May 6,
and we had been hearing more concern from stakeholders than we had expected,
so we decided to delay our decision until we had more time to consider the
written comments.

Angie Gould

RPS Program

California Energy Commission
916-654-4881
angela.gould@energy.ca.gov



From: Hellwig, Kimberly J. [mailto:kjhellwig@stoel.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Kootstra, Mark@Energy

Subject: CEC RPS Enforcement Regs (Question)

Hi Mark,

I noted that the Enforcement Regs item was taken off the agenda for today’s business meeting. Would
you happen to know why?

Kimberly J. Hellwig | Energy & Environmental Policies Specialist

STOEL RIVES LLp | 500 Capitol Mall, Suite 1600 | Sacramento, CA 95814
Direct: (916) 319-4742 | Mobile: (916) 240-4767 | Fax: (916) 447-4781
kihellwig@stoel.com | www.stoel.com
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